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Dear Parents, 

It has been another great day with children supporting Comic Relief. We have 

already raised over £75 already! Thank you for your generosity! 

Just a reminder about the Scholastic Book Club.  There are a great range of 

books and all orders benefit the school. We would certainly really appreciate 

the contribution. The development of the English curriculum, as well as the 

revamp of the library, has really widened the range of children’s reading.  

Go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/yaxham-ce/digital-book-club to browse 

the latest books and order online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book 

Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your order online by April 22nd, 2022.  

Special Awards this week: 

Hedgehog Class 

Lochlann for being a superstar in his phonics and Maths 

learning 

Badger Class 

Saskia for her thoughtful and emotive writing this week 

Fox Class 

Lily Rose for super hard work all week! 

 

 

 

mailto:office@yaxham.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.yaxhamprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/yaxham-ce/digital-book-club
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/yaxham-ce/digital-book-club


 

 

Writer of the week 

Gracie Ba for her diary entry using complex sentences 

Book of the week 

 Jackson shared fFloss by Kim Lewis with us, such a beautiful book. Perry and 

Emelia will be choosing our books for next week.  

Other Messages 

 

 

Holiday Activities 

 

If you haven’t already, please 

take a look at the Big Norfolk 

Holiday Fun website for 

activities in this area. If your 

child is eligible for Free 

School Meals get in touch and 

we will let you know how to 

access free places.  

 

Church Visit 

 

Children from Reception, Year 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5  will be visiting the church on 

Wednesday 30th March. Children will need to be collected from the church at 

3.15pm. Year 6 children will be visiting Neatherd High School for the 

afternoon, they will return for 3pm. Please collect Year 6 children before 

collecting younger children from the church at 3.15pm.   

 

Donations 

Thank you for the donations we have received so far! We still need lots for our 

art and collection.  



 

 

 



 

 

 

Finally, just a reminder that children attending the residential trip next week 

will need to be in school punctually. The coach will be leaving at approximately 

9.15am. Children will come into the hall for registration and to check that 

they have what they need (including a packed lunch.) We look forward to 

updating you with the fun we are having! 

 

Best wishes for the weekend, I will be trying to recharge my batteries ready 

for the week ahead!   

Jennie Müller  

Headteacher 
Dates for your Diary: 

 

Badger Class Residential Trip to Whitwell Hall 21st-23rd March 2022 

Foxes Trip to Dereham 24th March 2022 

Year 6 Children visit Neatherd High School 30th March 2022 - Will return and be collected from 
school from 3pm  

Church visit - Children will need to be collected from the church at 3.15pm  30th March 2022 

Easter Breakfast and Easter Egg Hunt 1st April 2022 

End of Spring term 1st April 2022 

Quiz and Chips 1st April 2022  
 
Children return to school 20th April 2022 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 


